# Lake of the Woods **Democratic Club** Newsletter

November 2021

by Valerie Smallwood Club Chairman

**LOW Democratic Club** P.O. Box 1351 Locust Grove, VA 22508



## The Club **Needs Your Help**

The Nominating Committee still position. Club members interested in

## Announcement?

Bryce Reeves, Republican Virginia State Senator for Spotsylvania just against our much loved Democratic holidays, we need to start focusing

announced that he plans to run Representative in Congress in the 7th district, Abigail Spanberger. And No surprise, Reeves has declared his approval of Trump's leadership. So after we recover from the current election and the on the all important midterm

needs someone to step up to help with an important leadership a leadership role can contact Gerri at: gerrico66@gmail.com

## **Did You Hear This**



## THANK YOU

Thanks to all the club members who made the coat drive a success. There were so many gently used coats brought to our last meeting that it took Jayne three trips to carry all the coats to her car and deliver them to the Food Pantry.

### **Democratic Club Community Service Project**

Please shop for non-parishable food items to donate to the Democratic Club Food Drive to support the Wilderness Food Pantry in Locust Grove. We will be holding the event on Saturday, November 6th from 10 AM to 2 PM on the drive to the Clubhouse across from the guard house. The following club members have volunteered to help collect food: Melanie Ringer, Elaine Abraham, George Schnieder, Kathy Gillespie, Dave Abraham, Lynne Meyers, Jan and Charles Mincey.

Don't have time to shop? No worries, we are also collecting checks written to the Wilderness Food Pantry to go towards purchasing Thanksgiving dinners for 70 families in Orange County.



## Join us at the November **Club Meeting**

**Democratic Club** 

**Book Club** 

The next Book Club meeting will be

on Thursday, December 9th. The

meeting place will be announced

We are reading BlowOut by Rachel

Maddow which exposes greed and

industry. Want to join us? Contact

sheilaclark769@gmail.com or call

Book Club Chairman, Sheila Clark at

corruption in the gas and oil

her at 540-972-0305.

I look forward to seeing everyone at the next club meeting on Wednesday, November 10th at 1 PM. We will be meeting in the Community Center in classroom 2. Hopefully, we will be celebrating a Democratic victory in the election of the Governor, Lt Governor, Attorney General and House Delegate. The Nominating Committee will be presenting their slate of new officers for 2022 to be voted on at the meeting. We will hear about club members experiences this election cycle.

